TUPD opens new downtown station
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A ribbon-cutting ceremony on Wednesday, Nov. 7, marked the opening of the new
Tulane University Police Department headquarters located in the downtown medical
district.



https://news.tulane.edu/news/tupd-opens-new-downtown-station




Pictured from left to right are Lt. Maurice Trosclair, New Orleans Mayor LaToya
Cantrell, Chief Kirk Bouyelas, Tulane President Mike Fitts, Patrick Norton, COO of
Tulane, and Lt. Grandville Summers.

Tulane Chief of Police Kirk Bouyelas, left, talks with Dr. William Lunn, CEO and Jana
Stonestreet, chief nursing officer with the Tulane Health System.

TUPD officers check out the locker room in the new facility.



